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OSART

OSART wORkS TO help membeR STATeS

Nuclear safety is a never ending pursuit for improvement, and one of the more prominent IAEA efforts 
that help Member States achieve higher levels of safety is the Operational Safety Review Team (OSART) 
programme. In OSART missions, the IAEA coordinates internationally-based teams of experts who 
conduct reviews of operational safety performance at nuclear power plants.  The IAEA on 14 June 2013 
marked the 30th anniversary of OSART.

In 1983, the Agency conducted its first OSART mission to the Kori Nuclear Power Plant in the Republic of 
Korea, and it conducted a total of 174 OSART missions over the following 30 years. The reviews have been 
done in 34 nations at 103 nuclear sites.
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